
From: Michael Deluca
To: Thompson, Alexis
Subject: FW: Providence billboard
Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 5:06:33 PM

Hello Ms. Thompson:

Today I received a copy of Mr. Robert Votava's letter opposing the approval of a billboard to
be placed on Printery Street in Providence. In my capacity as chair of the RI Scenic Roadway
Board I provided the response below. I am forwarding my comment to you so that it may be
made part of the record and shared with the board chairman and members. 

Feel free to call me if you have any questions.
Regards,

Michael J. DeLuca, AICP
Director of Community Development 
Town of Narragansett, RI
25 Fifth Avenue 
Narragansett, RI 02882
(401) 782-0602
mdeluca@narragansettri.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Michael Deluca 
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 4:54 PM
To: 'Bob Votava' <bobvotava@mac.com>; governor@governor.ri.gov; Teresa Tanzi
<teresatanzi@mac.com>; david.cicilline@mail.house.gov
Cc: Cassin, Lori (DOT) <lori.cassin@dot.ri.gov>
Subject: Providence billboard

Bob:

Thank you for including me in the copy list for this letter to the Providence Zoning Board. 

While I share your concern for appropriate billboard placement, I must inform you that Route
95 has NOT been designated a "Scenic Highway" by the RI Scenic Roadway Board and we
therefore have no jurisdiction over improvements placed on or in the Route 95 right of way.

Respectfully,

Michael J. DeLuca, AICP
Director of Community Development 
Town of Narragansett, RI
25 Fifth Avenue 
Narragansett, RI 02882
(401) 782-0602
mdeluca@narragansettri.gov
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-----Original Message-----
From: Bob Votava [mailto:bobvotava@mac.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 3:30 PM
To: governor@governor.ri.gov; Teresa Tanzi <teresatanzi@mac.com>; Michael Deluca
<mdeluca@narragansettri.gov>; david.cicilline@mail.house.gov
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Providence billboard

FYI
CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by
Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more
useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out
more Click Here.

mailto:david.cicilline@mail.house.gov
http://www.mimecast.com/products/

